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Dear Parents,
Over the next few months, we will begin the process of assigning students to an appropriate class for next year.  The Davis staff spends much time and effort on this placement process.  In putting together class lists for next year, we will consider many factors including:  boy/girl ratios, learning styles, personalities, academic performance and work-study habits.  We utilize the classroom teacher’s knowledge of every student, and in addition, our academic support teachers (EIP, ESOL, SPED), specialists, counselors and administrators provide input and review the proposed class lists. 
There is a Parent Input Form that you may download from the Davis Website or request in the front office.  The form is OPTIONAL.   Please know we will carefully place each student with or without the Parent Input Form. 
Given the complexity of placing all students, we will NOT consider the following requests:  
· Requests for a specific teacher
· Requests that specific students be placed with your child
· Requests NOT to have a specific teacher, unless you have had another child with that teacher in the past 
We will post class lists on Monday, July 30, and hold Meet and Greet on Tuesday, July 31, 2018.  Please understand that once posted, all class lists are final. We will move a student only if it is an oversight on our part during the placement process.  Moving even one child from a class can upset the balance of a classroom or interfere with scheduling. Often, parents want to move students for things heard through the grapevine. Children are each unique, and their responses to teaching styles can vary. Part of our job as adults is to help students learn to get along with people of varying personalities and learning styles. Teachers are often required to adjust their styles to meet the needs of specific students. Students approach the new school year in a positive light when we encourage them to be excited about making new friends and getting to know a new teacher. 
We welcome your input as we begin this process, and we must receive ALL parent input forms by April 27, 2018 because of the complicated nature of student placement.
PLEASE SEND A HARD COPY OF YOUR FORM TO THE OFFICE TO THE ATTENTION OF MRS. ERBSKORN.  Because of the Cobb County spam filter, we cannot accept forms submitted through email. 
We will not conduct individual conferences with the administration or counselors regarding placement.    Again, each Davis student will be hand placed with great care whether or not a parent input form is completed.  Each student’s emotional well-being and academic success is our priority!
Sincerely,
Kristin Erbskorn, Principal
Davis Elementary Parent Input Form 2018-2019
Please return to the Davis front office to the attention of Mrs. Erbskorn by April 27, 2018
Student’s Name: __________________________ Current Grade: ___    Current Teacher: ___________
Academic Considerations: 
Please identify academic areas of strength:
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Please identify academic areas of need:
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Friendships/Social Considerations:  If desired, please identify any students you would prefer your child NOT to be with for the 2018-2019 school year (we will attempt, but cannot guarantee, one or more of these students will not be placed with your child):
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
My child does best in a classroom that...
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Additional notes/information:
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Parent Signature: ______________________________ 	Date: ______________________

*Just a reminder, please do not request a teacher by name. We will use the above information to make the best possible placement for your child. Please submit a hard copy of this form to the front office to the attention of Mrs. Erbskorn by April 27, 2018.  Due to SPAM filters, email submissions cannot be accepted.
